
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Kropf, Schuyler <skropf@postandcourier.com>

Date: 6/24/2015 11:42:10 AM
Subject: RE: From Schuyler

 
As former governors of this great state, we support the call by Governor Haley and state and federal elected leaders 
to remove the Confederate Flag from the statehouse grounds. Last week’s tragic events at Mother Emanuel AME 
Church have reminded us of the important bond we share as South Carolina citizens. We should fly only the United 
States and South Carolina Flags on our Statehouse grounds- flags that represent us all.
 
Governor Ernest F. Hollings
Governor Richard W. Riley
Governor David M. Beasley
Governor James H. Hodges
 
 
From: Kropf, Schuyler [mailto:skropf@postandcourier.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2015 11:39 AM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: RE: From Schuyler
 
Evidently beasly  hollings, riley hodges have put something out today
 
From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2015 11:38 AM

To: Kropf, Schuyler

Cc: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: Re: From Schuyler
 
Which one? 

On Jun 24, 2015, at 11:33 AM, Kropf, Schuyler <skropf@postandcourier.com> wrote:

Can you send me the four gov’s statement on the flag?
 
 
 
From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2015 1:52 PM

To: Kropf, Schuyler

Subject: RE: From Schuyler
 
Quote from Haley press secretary Chaney Adams, "Being that the ACLU purportedly exists to protect 
American's civil liberties, one would think they'd be more supportive of Governor Haley choosing to 
exercise her freedom of religion."
 
 
From: Kropf, Schuyler [mailto:skropf@postandcourier.com] 

Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2015 1:49 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: RE: From Schuyler
 
Just checking ----
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Anything yet?
 


